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Andersen, Laura

From: Beaverhead Watershed Committee <beaverheadwatershed@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, October 04, 2013 9:10 AM
To: Ray, Robert
Cc: Carl Malesich; McCauley, Ann; kellyrowe@qwestoffice.net; Jaeger, Matt; Rebecca Mayfield 

Ramsey
Subject: Beaverhead Watershed Committee - Lower Spring Creek 319 application

Dear Robert and 319 Review Panel, 
 
This email is in regards to the Beaverhead Watershed Committee/Beaverhead Conservation Districts 
application for 319 funding on the Lower Spring Creek Restoration project.  The BWC regrets to 
inform the panel that that they will not be submitting a final application at this time due to a sale 
pending on the property and the landowner not wanting to enter into a contract at this time.  The BWC 
will continue to work with the Lessee on improving water quality and in-stream flows for this reach of 
Spring Creek.  Thank you for the time and assistance that was provided for this project.  If you require 
further information or have questions please contact me at (406) 988-0191 or email 
beaverheadwatershed@gmail.com. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Katie Tackett 
Grants Administrator/Watershed Coordinator 
Beaverhead Conservation District 
Beaverhead Watershed Committee 
(406) 988-0191 
beaverheadwatershed@gmail.com 


